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Hello dear readers,
with this ”Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.

Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de senden.

More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

Multi-factor authentication (MFA)

From 01.11.2024, Ulm University has introduced mandatory multi-factor authentication
(MFA) for access to the campus network via VPN and access to the university’s IDM (identity
management system).

If you have not yet activated this, please do so as soon as possible. Here you can find in-
structions and further information:

University funding

The new Higher Education Funding Act has been passed. Universities will effectively re-
ceive 1.6% less money. This means that universities are losing part of their funding base.

Many courses are therefore on the brink and may have to be cut in the future.

So that this message reaches the state parliament, come to the demonstration on
15.11.24 at 12 noon in Stuttgart. It’s best to take the 10:15 train from Ulm to get there
on time.

Posters with further details will be put up on the notice boards at the university before the
demonstration.

https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en
https://www.uni-ulm.de/einrichtungen/kiz/service-katalog/account-zugang/idm/multi-faktor-authentifizierung/


Meme of the month

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.
Anyone can send in memes to:
oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with ”Meme of the Month” in the sub-
ject line, and maybe a note on if/how you want to be mentioned by name. We’re looking
forward to your creative ideas!
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